
 

Miss 

You 

Stay Safe   

God Bless! 

Boys and Girls!  

This is the ultimate two -part challenge.  

1. Complete a memory page from home learning recording your 

memories from your school year or from Lockdown 2020.  

2. Write a special message for all your friends wishing them 

good luck or saying how much you miss them. 

Memories and messages will be uploaded into an iMovie to mark 

the end of the school year. We all miss each other, so let us 

create a digital story book of our memories and messages, a piece 

of living history.  

Parental Safeguarding  

Send photos/messages to info@moneynickps.randalstown.ni.sch.uk   

If your child is in the photo do not included his/her name to 

adhere to child protection procedures. Good luck!    
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